BAMTA Board Minutes

March 18, 2015

Attendance:  Toby Tennenbaum, Norma Schattke,  Meredith Mihm, Carol Wickham-Revier, Michele Wooten.  Guest:  Future Vice President Elect, Emily Miller 

                    Absent:  Lacey Wheeler, Martha Thompson
Meeting called to order:  8:25 a.m.

Minutes from 02-18-15 were read and approved.

BAMTA Open Board Positions:  BAMTA president, Toby Tennenbaum, reported the following progress in filling two board positions:
· 2015/16 Vice President Elect will be filled by Emily Miller upon approval at the general election in May.

· 2015/16 Program coordinator may be filled by Rebecca Martin.  Action:  Meredith Mihm will contact Rebecca to confirm her interest in this position.
Multiple Piano Festival Chair - 2015:  BAMTA board members reviewed membership list and identified several individuals for 2015 festival chair candidates.  Action:  Toby Tennenbaum will contact these individuals and invite them to consider acting as MPF chair.

Meeting Refreshments:  Toby Tennenbaum thanked Norma Schattke for bringing coffee and tea for the general membership.  Norma was reminded to submit receipts to BAMTA treasurer, Martha Thompson.

BAMTA Box:  Toby Tennenbaum suggested that members of the board review the contents in the BAMTA box and organize and update the contents.  Action:  Michele Wooten and Emily Miller will review the contents and decide which items to keep in paper form, which items to be placed on our website and which items to discard.  Louis Abbuhl will be asked to join this ad hoc committee.
Meeting ended at 9:03 a.m

